	Ref No.:   FOI-2324-SG14384

	Date FOI request received: 4 March 2024

	Date FOI response: 28 March 2024

	REQUEST: 
I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act (2000),

Please provide the following for the calendar year 2023:

1)
Number of ADHD assessment referrals received. 

2)
Number of individuals who were screened for ADHD.

3)
Number of individuals who were assessed for ADHD

4)
Number of those assessed who received an ADHD diagnosis.

Please also segregate the data further by providing separate figures for Adults and CYP.


	OUR RESPONSE:  
1. Please see data below:

Service

Referrals 2023

Adult ADHD

4807

Please also note, we do not hold this information for CAMHS as all referrals are triaged by Triage and Navigation provided by DHU Health.  Only accepted referrals are received by CAMHS.  Contact details on how to make a request for information from DHU Health can be found here https://dhuhealthcare.com/contact-us/freedom-information.   

2. Please also note, we do not hold this information for CAMHS as all referrals are triaged by Triage and Navigation provided by DHU Health.  Only accepted referrals are received by CAMHS.  Contact details on how to make a request for information from DHU Health can be found here https://dhuhealthcare.com/contact-us/freedom-information.   

All adult referrals are screened therefore the total for Adult ADHD was 4807.

3. From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested for CAMHS and Adult ADHD and this would require a manual review of records to determine this information for the years requested for all services.  However in an effort to be helpful please see below information we are able to provide:

Service

Assessments 2023

Community Paediatrics ADHD

289

Adults ADHD

181

4. From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and this would require a manual review of records to determine.




